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December 14, 1993

Dear Steina and Woody Vasulka,

As I am sure JoAnn told you, the response
to your video tapes was very good
and enclosed, is a check from the sale
of "Art of Memory."

I am also returning to you the tapes
which we have had in the gallery as
well as the master which JoAnn gave to
me to send.

Happy Holidays,

Laurie Turunen
Ruth Bloom Gallery


